
Dear Mr. Larson, 

 Please accept this letter as my notice of resignation for the position of Special Education 

Assistant. My last day will be November 24, 2015. 

 As you know my wife and I recently relocated to Mankato for her job. I had originally 

intended to finish out the school year, but cannot justify the drive financially. This decision was 

not made lightly and comes after several weeks of consideration. I deeply appreciate the 

opportunity to work at Nova. I have truly enjoyed my time here. Nova is a great school and is 

accomplishing wonderful things. I have found the faculty and staff to be exceptional and always 

ready to help. 

I will greatly miss being a part of the Nova community. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Rhyse Curtis  


